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BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE  
 
Meeting 5th March 2013:  
 
PLATTE SALINE PLANNING APPLICATION APPROVED 
 
The Building and Development Control Committee (BDCC) today approved the application submitted 
by the Alderney Housing Association (AHA) for the construction of six dwellings on the land at Platte 
Saline (application B3114).  Four members were in favour and Mr Llewellyn abstained.  The 
substantially modified application, which had been deferred at the meeting on 4 December 2012 was 
considered following extensive discussions with the AHA over a lengthy period of time and after 
careful consideration of the objections raised. 
 
Francis Simonet (Chairman of BDCC) said “The Committee fully understands the views of some 
members of the community in relation to the building of these properties at Platte Saline, and all 
objections have been taken into account.  However, in considering this application in the light of the 
relevant law we have found no reason to refuse the application.  I realise this will be disappointing for 
some people but the Committee have treated this application in the same way as any other and 
having taken all matters into account we have reached the decision that the application is approved.”   
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